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Joan Lord Email of 19 January 2016 

 

Dear Ms Fergusson, 

 

Re: Petition 1595. 

 

I wish to strongly support the petition proposed by Mr Taylor. 

 

I feel a moratorium is urgently needed as I feel the needs of vehicular traffic is given 

priority over the old, frail or disabled. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Joan Lord 


